
                                                                                                                                                                      

                                   

 

 

 

 

 
Torino, 17 February 2025 

 
Object: Nomination Committee – Clarification regarding Conflict of Interest Declaration Form 

 
Dear Ms Beste,  

As part of the ongoing nomination process, the IFSC Nomination Committee has reviewed your candidature dossier, including the 
Conflict of Interest Declaration Form. During this review, we noted that while you have declared your roles within the DAV and 
within IFSC Europe in the Nomination Form, these roles were not formally recorded in the Conflict of Interest Declaration Form, 
where the relevant sections were marked with a symbol signalling ‘not applicable’.  

For the sake of transparency and completeness, the Nomination Committee has the duty to formally inform you of this discrepancy 
and the matter will be recorded in the final report.  

We appreciate your attention to this matter and your continued cooperation in the nomination process. 

With best regards,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PROT. 2025/NC/65 

Burghilda Beste 
Candidate for IFSC Continental Board Member 

  

  

  

_____________________________ 

Dagmawit Girmay Berhane 
Chair of the Nomination Committee 


